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I’m Eric Linscheid, a 34 year resident of Kodiak and have fished
in almost every fishery here, including over a decade in salmon,
both set-netting and seining.

Although there is a divide of people between those supporting
and not supporting the proposals before you, isn’t it the mission
of the Board to conserve salmon, their habitat, and sustain the
economic health of Alaska’s fishing communities?

Kodiak population is dropping. Adopting Proposals 64-66 alone
could result in a 9 million dollar loss in revenue. As the greying of
the fleet grows, economic opportunities for the next generation of
fisherman must continue in order to sustain economic health of
this community.

Making informed decisions based on cause and effect
relationships which are supported by data is paramount.

Please consider the credibility of the arguments of the proposals.
| could not find any.

Thank you all for serving on the Board of fish.



